
Free Meals for Kids!

Students attending school in person will be offered a free breakfast and a free lunch. 
On all other school days, parents, guardians & siblings may pick up curbside grab-n-go meals
for children ages 1-18. Children do not need to be present. Please do not socialize or
congregate at curbside locations.

Until Further Notice: 

Curbside meals will be prepared and packaged for pickup and are to be consumed off site. Meals
may contain ready-to-eat foods, refrigerated items, or frozen foods that require heating before
eating. Heating and handling instructions will be provided, if necessary.

USDA Announces Free Meals Until Further Notice

Beginning Tuesday, September 8, the Blaine County School District will provide free grab-n-go meals
for all children each school day, Monday – Friday. Grab-n-go meals are FREE to all children ages 1-18.

CURBSIDE PICKUP LOCATIONS:

This Institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider


